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World Book Day is taking place on 

Thursday 6th March 2025.  

On World Book Day, those of us who would like to 

will be dressing up as our favourite book 

characters.  

If any of our families would like to take part, it 

would be great to see some book character 

costumes around school!  

 

 

 

 

As we reach the end of another productive half term, I 
would like to take a moment to reflect on the 

progress our students have made. It’s been a term 
full of exciting learning opportunities, both inside and 

outside the classroom, as we continue to foster an 
environment where each student is valued, 

encouraged, and empowered to reach their full 
potential. 

Looking ahead, we are excited to invite you to our 
upcoming Parents’ Evening on the 5th of March. This 

will be a wonderful opportunity to meet with your 
child’s teacher, discuss their progress, and share 

insights on how we can work together. We value the 
partnership we have with you and believe that 

together, we can provide the best possible support 
for each child’s learning journey. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, and we look 
forward to seeing you at Parents’ Evening! 

Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable half term 
break. 

Jo, Jade, Hayley and Karen 
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Cadbury World Trip 
 KS4 went on a trip to Cadbury World on Wednesday. Everyone had a great time together!  

  

 

 

Oak Lodge 

Community Café

Staff Spotlight 

What does your day look like? 

I sit on reception and answer the phone, I send 
emails and support staff. I also enjoy playing. 

 What is your favourite part of your day? 

My favourite part of the day is seeing and saying 
hello to all the students in the morning. 

What are your hobbies or interests? 

I like reading and dancing. 

Questions asked by Pine Class 
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